July 28, 2021

Dear AUB Student,

We hope you are doing well and staying safe.

We have posted the new deadlines for receipt of fully approved minor applications in the Office of the Registrar <u>here</u>. Please note them carefully, as graduating students who do not meet these deadlines <u>will not be granted the minor</u>.

For students graduating in summer 2021: September 15, 2021

For students graduating in fall 2022: February 15, 2022 For students graduating in spring 2022: May 27, 2022

Because your minor(s) should be part of your program planning and on-going discussions with your advisor, meeting these deadlines should not pose a problem.

Kind regards,

Office of the Registrar